
 

    

 

Invitation IC reception at Roverway 2018 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Leusden, July 13th 2018 
 
 

 
Dear friends, 
 
 
In just a few weeks, thousands of Roverscouts and volunteers from all over Europe 
will meet at the beach in The Hague for Roverway 2018. After their five day path, 
they will all reconvene for the camp stage in Zeewolde. We understand that you are 
interested to see the camp site and meet up with your contingent. Therefore, we have 
organised an IC meeting on Monday July 30th at 21:00. You are warmly welcomed 
to join. We invite you to arrive on Monday at a time of your convenience. You can 
stay at the camp site for the night, but bring your own tent. 
 
 
You need to register for this reception in order to gain access to the site. Registration 
includes access to the site, meals on Monday, overnight stay and breakfast on 
Tuesday. Total costs are €65,- per person, we'll add your registration to the 
contingent. You can register via international@scouting.nl, please do so before the 
offical opening of the event at July 23rd. 
 
 
During the meeting, we will update you on the latest about Roverway and how we got 
there. But off course, there will be ample time to catch up with one another. We look 
forward to meeting you at the campsite in Zeewolde, and wish you a Summer full of 
Scouting. 
 
 
Yours in Scouting and Guiding, 
 
Wouter Zilverberg and Wendy Beenakker 
International Commissioners for Scouting Nederland 
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